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"I too am not a bit tamed—I too am untranslatable / I sound my barbaric yawp over the roofs of the world."—Walt
Whitman, "Song of Myself," Leaves of Grass The American Yawp is a free, online, collaboratively built American
history textbook. Over 300 historians joined together to create the book they wanted for their own students—an
accessible, synthetic narrative that reflects the best of recent historical scholarship and provides a jumpingoff point for discussions in the U.S. history classroom and beyond. Long before Whitman and long after, Americans
have sung something collectively amid the deafening roar of their many individual voices. The Yawp highlights the
dynamism and conflict inherent in the history of the United States, while also looking for the common threads
that help us make sense of the past. Without losing sight of politics and power, The American Yawp incorporates
transnational perspectives, integrates diverse voices, recovers narratives of resistance, and explores the
complex process of cultural creation. It looks for America in crowded slave cabins, bustling markets, congested
tenements, and marbled halls. It navigates between maternity wards, prisons, streets, bars, and boardrooms. The
fully peer-reviewed edition of The American Yawp will be available in two print volumes designed for the U.S.
history survey. Volume I begins with the indigenous people who called the Americas home before chronicling the
collision of Native Americans, Europeans, and Africans.The American Yawp traces the development of colonial
society in the context of the larger Atlantic World and investigates the origins and ruptures of slavery, the
American Revolution, and the new nation's development and rebirth through the Civil War and Reconstruction.
Rather than asserting a fixed narrative of American progress, The American Yawp gives students a starting point
for asking their own questions about how the past informs the problems and opportunities that we confront
today.Prentice Hall Physical Science: Concepts in Action helps students make the important connection between the
science they read and what they experience every day. Relevant content, lively explorations, and a wealth of
hands-on activities take students' understanding of science beyond the page and into the world around them. Now
includes even more technology, tools and activities to support differentiated instruction!Presents the original
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report on poverty in America that led President Kennedy to initiate the federal poverty programIn the story of
C.J. Slinger, Left Winger, young readers will enjoy a humorous story as they follow C.J., the newest member for
the Baytown Blobfish ice hockey team. Featuring full-color illustrations that support the text, this funny
fiction series is great for young readers in grades K–2. Measuring 6" x 9", each book in this series introduces
good sportsmanship and sport-specific vocabulary. Each title also includes back matter, a glossary, writing
prompts, and comprehension questionsThe #1 New York Times bestselling, "must-read" (San Francisco Chronicle),
"amazingly timely and stunningly accessible" (Jacqueline Woodson) exploration of race and racism from awardwinning, beloved authors Jason Reynolds and Ibram X. Kendi, now in paperback. This is NOT a history book. This is
a book about the here and now. A book to help us better understand why we are where we are. A book about race.
The construct of race has always been used to gain and keep power, to create dynamics that separate and silence.
This remarkable reimagining of Dr. Ibram X. Kendi's National Book Award-winning Stamped from the Beginning
reveals the history of racist ideas in America, and inspires hope for an antiracist future. It takes you on a
race journey from then to now, shows you why we feel how we feel, and why the poison of racism lingers. It also
proves that while racist ideas have always been easy to fabricate and distribute, they can also be discredited.
Through a gripping, fast-paced, and energizing narrative written by beloved award-winner Jason Reynolds, this
book shines a light on the many insidious forms of racist ideas--and on ways readers can identify and stamp out
racist thoughts in their daily lives. Download the free educator guide here: https://www.hachettebookgroup.com/wpcontent/uploads/2020/03/Stamped-Educator-Guide.pdfAn amazing secret has tumbled off a freight train into Carter,
Georgia, and Owen Jester is the only person who knows about it. If he can simply manage to evade his
grandfather's snappish housekeeper, organize his two best friends, and keep his nosy neighbor, Viola, at bay, he
just might be in for the summer of a lifetime. With her trademark wit and easy charm, Barbara O'Connor spins a
fantastic fable of friends, enemies, and superbly slimy bullfrogs. This title has Common Core
connections.Celebrate the thirtieth anniversary of the Newbery Honor–winning survival novel Hatchet with a pocketsized edition perfect for travelers to take along on their own adventures. This special anniversary edition
includes a new introduction and commentary by author Gary Paulsen, pen-and-ink illustrations by Drew Willis, and
a water resistant cover. Hatchet has also been nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great
American Read. Thirteen-year-old Brian Robeson, haunted by his secret knowledge of his mother’s infidelity, is
traveling by single-engine plane to visit his father for the first time since the divorce. When the plane
crashes, killing the pilot, the sole survivor is Brian. He is alone in the Canadian wilderness with nothing but
his clothing, a tattered windbreaker, and the hatchet his mother had given him as a present. At first consumed by
despair and self-pity, Brian slowly learns survival skills—how to make a shelter for himself, how to hunt and
fish and forage for food, how to make a fire—and even finds the courage to start over from scratch when a tornado
ravages his campsite. When Brian is finally rescued after fifty-four days in the wild, he emerges from his ordeal
with new patience and maturity, and a greater understanding of himself and his parents."An excitable Jack Russell
terrier named Fenway and his Favorite Short Human, Hattie, move to the suburbs and must adjust to the changes
that come with their new home." --Applies traditional economic theory to contemporary problems such as
unemployment, inflation, and conflicting economic systems.Kids who get called the worst names oftentimes find
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each other. That's how it was with us. Skeezie Tookis and Addie Carle and Joe Bunch and me. We call ourselves the
Gang of Five, but there are only four of us. We do it to keep people on their toes. Make 'em wonder. Or maybe we
do it because we figure that there's one more kid out there who's going to need a gang to be a part of. A misfit,
like us. Skeezie, Addie, Joe, and Bobby -- they've been friends forever. They laugh together, have lunch
together, and get together once a week at the Candy Kitchen to eat ice cream and talk about important issues.
Life isn't always fair, but at least they have each other -- and all they really want to do is survive the
seventh grade. That turns out to be more of a challenge than any of them had anticipated. Starting with Addie's
refusal to say the Pledge of Allegiance and her insistence on creating a new political party to run for student
council, the Gang of Five is in for the ride of their lives. Along the way they will learn about politics and
popularity, love and loss, and what it means to be a misfit. After years of getting by, they are given the chance
to stand up and be seen -- not as the one-word jokes their classmates have tried to reduce them to, but as the
full, complicated human beings they are just beginning to discover they truly are.Now a musical! Matilda is a
sweet, exceptional young girl, but her parents think she's just a nuisance. She expects school to be different
but there she has to face Miss Trunchbull, a menacing, kid-hating headmistress. When Matilda is attacked by the
Trunchbull she suddenly discovers she has a remarkable power with which to fight back. It'll take a superhuman
genius to give Miss Trunchbull what she deserves and Matilda may be just the one to do it! Here is Roald Dahl's
original novel of a little girl with extraordinary powers. This much-loved story has recently been made into a
wonderful new musical, adapted by Dennis Kelly with music and lyrics by Tim Minchin.Don't miss the laugh-out-loud
classic about a boy who leaps into battle when he's forced to share a room with his grandfather--now a major
motion picture starring Robert De Niro, Uma Thurman, Christopher Walken, Jane Seymour, Rob Riggle, Cheech Marin,
and Oakes Fegley! Peter is thrilled that Grandpa is coming to live with his family. That is, until Grandpa moves
right into Peter’s room, forcing him upstairs. Peter loves his grandpa but wants his room back. He has no choice
but to declare war! With the help of his friends, Peter devises outrageous plans to make Grandpa surrender the
room. But Grandpa is tougher than he looks. Rather than give in, Grandpa plans to get even. They used to be such
great pals. Has their war gone too far? WINNER OF TEN STATE READING AWARDS AN IRA-CBC CHILDREN'S CHOICE "Peter
tells this story with honesty and humor.By the story's end, Peter has learned much about the causes and effects
of war--and human dignity."-School Library Journal "The humor of the story derives from Peter's first-person
account and from the reader's recognition of Peter's valiant effort to maintain two mutually exclusive
emotions."-The Horn Book MagazineResearch-proven activities that engage students in active processing of new
information, leading to deeper understanding, long-term retention of subject matter, and acquisition of life-long
learning skills.Learn when and how to teach comprehension using Comprehension during Guided, Shared, and
Independent Reading for grades K–6. This 224-page book includes step-by-step lessons and research-based
strategies that can be adapted for any student or any classroom. This book gives a glimpse into classrooms using
these strategies, as well as suggestions for materials needed, planning, and grouping students and a list of
recommended children's books.Bookwise is a carefully graded reading scheme organized into five cross-curricular
strands, encouraging links to other subjects. Comprising 16 fiction and ten non-fiction titles, the 25 books at
each level span a two-year reading age and the three-tier levelling system within each level facilitates an
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accurate match of reading ability and text. The full-colour readers are accompanied by teacher's guides and
resource sheets to help teachers get the most out of their guided reading and writing sessions." The highly
anticipated follow-up to the acclaimed bestseller Start With Why Simon Sinek's mission is to help people wake up
every day inspired to go to work and return home every night fulfilled by their work. His first book, Start With
Why, offered the essential starting point, explaining the power of focusing on WHY we do what we do, before
getting into the details of WHAT and HOW. Start With Why became an instant classic, with a loyal following among
Fortune 500 companies, entrepreneurs, nonprofits, governments, and the highest levels of the U.S. Military. Now
Sinek is back to reveal the next step in creating happier and healthier organizations. He helps us understand, in
simple terms, the biology of trust and cooperation and why they're essential to our success and fulfillment.
Organizations that create environments in which trust and cooperation thrive vastly out perform their
competition. And, not coincidentally, their employees love working there. But "truly human" cultures don't just
happen; they are intentionally created by great leaders. Leaders who, in hard times, would sooner sacrifice their
numbers to protect their people, rather than sacrifice people to protect their numbers, are rewarded with deeply
loyal teams that consistently contribute their best efforts, ideas and passion. As he did in Start With Why,
Sinek illustrates his points with fascinating true stories from many fields. He implores us to act sooner rather
than later, because our stressful jobs are literally killing us. And he offers surprisingly simple steps for
building a truly human organization"--A journey through a land where Milo learns the importance of words and
numbers provides a cure for his boredom."Includes 8 real SATs and official answer explanations"--Cover.A
thrilling mix of Sherlock Holmes and Ancient Greece from bestselling author Saviour Pirotta, with stunning
illustrations from up-and-coming illustrator Freya Hartas. This exciting adventure will have readers gripped from
start to finish. Young scribe Nico's new friend Thrax has a strange knack for figuring things out. When they
travel to wedding with their master, a valuable vase is broken and Thrax's special skills might just come in
useful. Can the boys prove that slave girl Gaia is innocent, and discover what the mark of the cyclops means?
This dramatic and mysterious tale is packed with wonderful characters and insight into the daily life of the
ancient Greeks, a required topic in the KS2 History curriculum. Perfect for fans of the Roman Mysteries, or
anyone interested in ancient Greece.Published by OpenStax College, U.S. History covers the breadth of the
chronological history of the United States and also provides the necessary depth to ensure the course is
manageable for instructors and students alike. U.S. History is designed to meet the scope and sequence
requirements of most courses. The authors introduce key forces and major developments that together form the
American experience, with particular attention paid to considering issues of race, class and gender. The text
provides a balanced approach to U.S. history, considering the people, events and ideas that have shaped the
United States from both the top down (politics, economics, diplomacy) and bottom up (eyewitness accounts, lived
experience).Recent world history in a motivating format Glencoe World History: Modern Times draws on the features
of Glencoe World History to motivate students, help them understand the connections between recent world events
and issues, and give them an appreciation for the interconnectedness of the world's regions and peoples.In No
Talking, Andrew Clements portrays a battle of wills between some spunky kids and a creative teacher with the
perfect pitch for elementary school life that made Frindle an instant classic. It’s boys vs. girls when the
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noisiest, most talkative, and most competitive fifth graders in history challenge one another to see who can go
longer without talking. Teachers and school administrators are in an uproar, until an innovative teacher sees how
the kids’ experiment can provide a terrific and unique lesson in communication.USA's historie fra 1450-1877 samt
kolonisationen af Amerika. Medtager kildeskrifter af historisk interesse fra perioden“This majestic, moving novel
is an instant classic, a book that will be read, discussed and taught beyond the rest of our lives.”—Chicago
Tribune Winner of the National Book Critics Circle Award, A Lesson Before Dying is a deep and compassionate novel
about a young man who returns to 1940s Cajun country to visit a black youth on death row for a crime he didn't
commit. Together they come to understand the heroism of resisting. From the critically acclaimed author of A
Gathering of Old Men and The Autobiography of Miss Jane Pittman.A thoroughly revised and updated edition of
Thomas C. Foster's classic guide—a lively and entertaining introduction to literature and literary basics,
including symbols, themes, and contexts—that shows you how to make your everyday reading experience more
rewarding and enjoyable. While many books can be enjoyed for their basic stories, there are often deeper literary
meanings interwoven in these texts. How to Read Literature Like a Professor helps us to discover those hidden
truths by looking at literature with the eyes—and the literary codes—of the ultimate professional reader: the
college professor. What does it mean when a literary hero travels along a dusty road? When he hands a drink to
his companion? When he's drenched in a sudden rain shower? Ranging from major themes to literary models,
narrative devices, and form, Thomas C. Foster provides us with a broad overview of literature—a world where a
road leads to a quest, a shared meal may signify a communion, and rain, whether cleansing or destructive, is
never just a shower—and shows us how to make our reading experience more enriching, satisfying, and fun. This
revised edition includes new chapters, a new preface, and a new epilogue, and incorporates updated teaching
points that Foster has developed over the past decade.Considered by many to be mentally retarded, a brilliant,
impatient fifth-grader with cerebral palsy discovers a technological device that will allow her to speak for the
first time.The Pulitzer Prize–winning, New York Times–bestselling novel about a peasant farmer and his family in
early twentieth-century China. The Good Earth is Buck’s classic story of Wang Lung, a Chinese peasant farmer, and
his wife, O-lan, a former slave. With luck and hard work, the couple’s fortunes improve over the years: They are
blessed with sons, and save steadily until one day they can afford to buy property in the House of Wang—the very
house in which O-lan used to work. But success brings with it a new set of problems. Wang soon finds himself the
target of jealousy, and as good harvests come and go, so does the social order. Will Wang’s family cherish the
estate after he’s gone? And can his material success, the bedrock of his life, guarantee anything about his soul?
Winner of the Pulitzer Prize and the William Dean Howells Award, The Good Earth was an Oprah’s Book Club choice
in 2004. A readers’ favorite for generations, this powerful and beautifully written fable resonates with
universal themes of hope and family unity. This ebook features an illustrated biography of Pearl S. Buck
including rare images from the author’s estate.Traveling to the New World in 1606 as the page to Captain John
Smith, twelve-year-old orphan Samuel Collier settles in the new colony of James Town, where he must quickly learn
to distinguish between friend and foe. Reprint.A bestselling modern classic—both poignant and funny—about a boy
with autism who sets out to solve the murder of a neighbor's dog and discovers unexpected truths about himself
and the world. Nominated as one of America’s best-loved novels by PBS’s The Great American Read Christopher John
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Francis Boone knows all the countries of the world and their capitals and every prime number up to 7,057. He
relates well to animals but has no understanding of human emotions. He cannot stand to be touched. And he detests
the color yellow. This improbable story of Christopher's quest to investigate the suspicious death of a
neighborhood dog makes for one of the most captivating, unusual, and widely heralded novels in recent years.
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